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STATE ASSOCIATION MEETING
January 5, 2023, 3 P.M. ET
Notes
https://zoom.us/j/7103875466?pwd=RUplcUdyT0IreEdKalhCNWFiQTgwdz09

Attendees:  
Tina Mattison, AZ
Rick Pierce, PA
Roger Rand, OR
Dawn Palermo, LA
Lisa Wadley, AR
		
I. State Association news and updates
Lisa Wadley – Arkansas Association of Court Management.  Lisa pointed out that her organization is a Dual Member and that needed to be reflected on the NACM “Join Us” webpage.  She also suggested a way to link their application.  AACM is working on getting more members.  They recently had some members enrolled in ICM’s CCE.   Lisa reported an issue of having her email spoofed and used to send an email to the Treasurer asking for funds.   They quickly removed email addresses off the website.   NCSC is providing a presentation to AACM on the “Backlog Simulator”   AACM is approximately 100 members.

Dawn Palermo – Louisiana Court Administrators Association.  Dawn reported LCAA at approximately 100 members as well.   They finished this years workshop and are now working on their Spring workshop.   LCAA has amended their officer terms to 2 years, to allow for a longer term of office.  She reported having Officer rotation issues.   

Rick Pierce – Pennsylvania Association of Court Management/Mid-Atlantic Association for Court Management.  Rick informed the group that PACM is at about 170 members and MAACM is at about 500.   They hold a mid-year 1 day educational session that is opened to supervisors and managers and their annual conference held in October usually draws 225-300 people.

Roger Rand – Oregon Association for Court Administration.  Roger will invite the president of OACA to the March meeting.

II. Old/New Business
a. Lisa asked if anyone joining this committee from her association needed to be a NACM member.  While membership is encouraged, any individual is invited to join NACM Committee meetings.  The Chair and/or any other Board member will be sure to welcome and help provide the reasons why being a NACM member is beneficial.
b. The group discussed the Membership Justification Letter, which would be helpful for Dual Member associations to encourage folks join NACM.  The letter could also be modified for state associations own usage.
c. Next meeting of February 2nd is cancelled.   NACM mid-year conference is being held in Minnesota from Feb 5th-7th.   Hotel rates will go up on Friday, January 13th.   Book now!  
d. Tina reminded the group if their association was not going to attend in person, we do have the Live Stream option available

III. Good of the Order
IV. Adjourn
Meetings in 2023:  March 2nd, April 6th, May 4th, and June 1st 
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